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2. Annual PE100+ Association Advisory Committee Meeting 
 
Annual PE100+ Advisory Committee Meeting was held in Budapest in 29-30 June, 2007. Several 
quality and market issues of water and gas pipe fields were presented and discussed. Presentations 
were given e.g. on status of EAS program, development of quality marks in Eastern Europe, technical 
projects of PE100+ Association for butt-fusion technologies and global cost comparison of 
Polyethylene piping systems versus more traditional technologies.  In addition to the Advisory 
Committee members and PE100+ Association Board, representatives of TEPPFA and a group of 
Hungarian guests were invited. The purpose of this was to initiate discussions with Hungarian gas 
industry on Quality & Value issues and to foster the growth of a local pipe producer association. 
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Dr. Antonio Belforte 
Marketing Manager PE100+ Association 
 
Mobile: +32 (0) 45 51 00 46 
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